Letter: Knights of Columbus
at Bread & Broth

To the community,

Being a member of the Knights of Columbus means that you are
there to help those in need. On May 15, members of St. Theresa
Church’s Knights of Columbus were doing just that as they
volunteered their time to serve at B&B'’s Monday meal.

They were a helpful and jovial group that welcomed and fed the
hungry diners that came to Grace Hall for a full course,
nutritious meal.

“The Knights of Columbus appreciative of the opportunity to
assist in the serving of Monday evening’s dinner, truly thanks
Bread & Broth for the opportunity,” said Gary Brand, grand
knight. “We were impressed with the guests in attendance,
their politeness and their gratitude, and we encourage other
clubs and service clubs to avail themselves of the same
opportunity offered by B&B.”

In addition to sponsoring a B&B Adopt A Day of Nourishment,
the Knights of Columbus put many hours into serving St.
Theresa Church through fundraisers, pancake breakfasts,
spaghetti dinners and helping where needed by the church.

Doing an outstanding job representing the Knights at their AAD
sponsorship dinner were Romeo Aladen, Philip Armstrong, Gary
Brand, Steve Elder, Steven Quilici, Nicholas Nizich and Earl
Scilingo.

Thank you to a wonderful Catholic men’s organization and all
of its members.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth
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